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November 7, 2006 
 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:   West Highland Boulevard Retaining Wall 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
This agreement indicates the funding responsibility between the City of Milwaukee and the 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation for the reconstruction of the West Highland 
Boulevard Retaining Wall. 
 

The agreement shows that 80 percent of the project cost or a total of $105,800 will be 
covered by federal funds.  The total estimated project cost is $132,250 for reconstructing the  

retaining wall.  The subject project is scheduled to be constructed in 2008.  
 
We have prepared and recommend adoption of the attached resolution authorizing the 

Commissioner of Public Works to execute the State/Municipal Agreement (attached) for the 
construction of the retaining wall in conjunction with the West Highland Boulevard Bridge 

project. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
 

 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 

 
LCG:amh 

 
Attachment 
 

c: Mr. W. Martin Morics 


